
Holding a Campaign in a Virtual World 

There are TWO options to participate in a Baby Bank campaign this year. We 
welcome your participation in one or both options to ensure critical, respect-life 
ministry and activities can continue in your parish and across the diocese! 

 

1. ONLINE GIVING:  

 Dedicated, private ONLINE giving page on the www.prolifedallas.org  
website. 

We will create a page, specific to your parish, with a private weblink that 
you can publish in your bulletin and online to promote giving. 

    See www.prolifedallas.org/stgabriel as an example. 

 Bilingual postcards with QR giving code for printing and/or  
e-promotions.   

 We will design a postcard for use in your bulletins, e-communications 
(e.g. Flocknote), parish classes and groups, and electronic screens. 

2. TRADITIONAL BABY BANKS  

 The physical baby banks are still available, too!  

 We will deliver empty banks for you to distribute at your parish, school or 
after Masses (as permitted by your pastor) and then pick them up after 
they are returned by your parishioners.   

Whether you choose one or both of the options above, we can help you 
create a Baby Bank campaign that will be successful at your parish this year.   
 

For all monies collected, online or via the bank collections, 50% will support the life-saving ministries of 
the Catholic Pro-Life Community and 50% can be returned to your parish for pro-life activities or 
distributed to other pro-life organizations as your parish designates. Contact Margaret Rosenzweig at 
mrosenzweig@prolifedallas.org for more details and to schedule your campaign today. 


